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Lodge Officers 

 

Exalted Ruler 

Steve Politz 

Leading Knight 

Greg Glass 

Loyal Knight 

Jayne Smiley 

Lecturing Knight 

Linda Scott 

Treasurer 

Sheryl Green 

Secretary 

Sandy Eck 

Chaplain 

Connie Walters 

Esquire 

Jan Sawyer 

Tiler 

Jim Scott 

Inner Guard 

Dawn Ziemek 

Trustees 

Mark Smiley 

Robert Hudkins 

Gwen Herrick 

Randy Clark 

Jim Walters 

 

 

 
Lodge Hours 

(Next Spring) 

 
MONDAY 
CLOSED  

 3RD Monday 
Lodge Meeting  

7:00 PM 
 

TUESDAY 
CLOSED 

 
WEDNESDAY 

Open 3 PM-Close 
 

THURSDAY 
Open 3 PM-Close 

 
FRIDAY 

Open 3 PM-Close 
D/R 5:30-9:00 PM 

 
SATURDAY  

Open Noon-Close 
 

SUNDAY  
Open Noon-Close 

 
PRO SHOP HOURS  

Weekdays: 9AM-

6PM 

Weekends: 8AM-

Close 

 

MESSAGE FROM THE EXALTER RULER 

It’s February.  That puts us only a few months away till 

activities start again in April.  Watch your bulletin for more 

information.  I hope most of you can get vaccinated before the 

summer months so we can get out of the COVID doldrums. 

If you get an opportunity, “Thank” your Elks officers, trustees, 

employees and especially our dedicated volunteers.  Without 

them there would be no Elks 2120.  Please let us know if you 

are willing to help out in any way.  It would be greatly 

appreciated. 

Steve Politz, Exalted Ruler 

 

Rochester Elks 2120 Golf Course 
 Golf Memberships Available 

 Friday and Saturday Choose-UP – Every week unless 

tournament – outing 

 Weekend Tournament Schedule 

 ELKS – Wednesday Night Golf League 

 Tuesday is Ladies Day 

 Thursday is Senior Day 

 Help Organizing your Corporate Golf League/Outing 

 

2021 Elks Golf Memberships (Green Fees) 

      Before 3/1/21  After 3/1/21 

Single                  $300       $350 

Primary & Secondary In Household        $500       $550 

Dependent Child          $100       $125 

2 Or More Children          $200       $225 

 

 

 

 

THINK SPRING! 

Men’s Golf League organizational meeting will be April 7th at 

6:00PM.  League play will begin May 5th. 

 

Z,mm 

REMEMBER – Elks dues are to be paid by April 1, 2021. 

Thank you to those of you who have already paid your dues.  Statements going out this week. 

 



 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pier Rental 

We still have a few piers available.  Rental is from April 15 until October 15.  The season cost is $400. 

Contact Jan Sawyer (223-4277) if you are interested. 

You must be an Elks Member to rent a pier. 

Lodge Meeting – February 15th – 7:00 PM 

We are serving a delicious Seafood gumbo with rice and cornbread on February 15th from 4:30 – 7:00 PM 

or until gone.  Includes a dessert….All for $6.00.  What a deal!  

Come, eat, and stay for our Lodge meeting. 

 

YOU DON’T HAVE TO BE A GOLFER TO SWING A RAKE! 

 You know how often we say Thank You to our Volunteers and Officers.  You also know how 

often we ask for additional Volunteers.  We are fortunate that we have a number of members who 

generously give their time and sometimes their money to our Lodge. We also know and understand 

that not everyone has the time to Volunteer.  If you are one of those members who would like to help 

but really just does not have the time to make an extended commitment, you may be just the person 

we are looking for. 

 You may not know how important our golf course is to the financial well being of the Lodge.  

The Lodge depends on the revenues generated from the course.  The course would not survive 

without the Volunteers who staff the Pro Shop as well as those who Volunteer from time to time 

throughout the year to provide necessary improvements and maintenance. 

 If you would like to contribute a few hours of your labor, but not be committed to a long term 

obligation, we have just the opportunity for you.  AND YOU DO NOT HAVE TO BE A GOLFER! 

 We are scheduling a “Course Clean-Up” for three Saturday’s in March. The 13th, the 20th, and 

the 27th.  All we’re asking is your labor on all or any of those days from 10 AM to noon.  We really 

need some of you younger guys to come out and help the older guys (with bad backs) who seem to be 

the ones who always show up. 

 We do ask that you bring your own rake.  Also if anyone has a dump trailer we sure could use 

it.  Our goal is to have the course ready for the mowers by April 1st. 

 Any questions please contact Gregg Glass at 223-4812.  And remember, you don’t have to be a 

golfer to help. 

  


